
Friday, June 22, 2014

PRESS RELEASE

For immediate release.

We are pleased to announce the arrival of our newest MAGS team member, 
Kamber Carlson, as an assistant office coordinator.  Sr. Team Director, Dr. John 
Edwards, says, “Kamber’s strong agricultural background, coupled with her passion and understanding of 
the livestock industry makes her a valued asset to the Magness Land & Cattle team.”

Kamber was raised on a ranch near Stoneham, Colorado, where her family operates both a progressive 
commercial cattle program and an elite farrow to finish swine unit.  While growing up, Kamber was involved 
in many agriculturally based activities such as 4-H, FFA, and livestock judging.  Through these organizations, 
Kamber was able to travel throughout the United States and internationally while competing on Farm 
Business and Livestock Judging teams.  She excelled academically and in many extracurricular activities. 
Upon high school graduation, she attended Northeastern Junior College in Sterling, Colorado, where she 
received her Associates Degree in General Science and Colorado State University in Fort Collins, Colorado, 
where she received bachelor’s degrees in Agriculture Education and Animal Science.  Highlighting her tenure 
at both academic institutions was her involvement and many successes on Livestock Judging teams.

Kamber says, “I am excited about the opportunity to work with one of the most progressive seedstock cattle 
firms in America.”

On behalf of the entire Magness Land & Cattle Team, we sincerely welcome Kamber aboard.

GARY MAGNESS, OWNER
P.O. Box 190 • Platteville, Colorado 80651 • Office: 970-785-6170 • Email: info@magnesscattle.com

WWW.MAGNESSCATTLE.COM


